

Tel: 416-679-0088 Fax: 416-679-0080

## **NOTE FROM PRESIDENT KEN COLE:**

Sisters and Brothers, after serving Local 333 for over 30 years, the time has come for a new chapter in my life. At the completion of my current term, December 31, 2017, I will be retiring as your President/Business Agent.

Effective January 1, 2018, Local 333 will have a new President/Business Agent.

Nominations for my position will take place at our June Executive Board General Membership Meeting, which is scheduled for June 10, 2017.

I will not be putting my name forward at this meeting.

Nominations and Elections will take place as per Local 333 By-Laws.

In Solidarity;



Ken Cole